
 

 

 

 

13th August 2021 

 

JQA Summer School 

 

Thank you to the families that have signed their child up to join our Summer School from 

Monday August 16th – Friday August 20th. 

 

We are delighted to be able to accommodate all those who have signed up. 

 

Our Summer School is run by Aspire Sports and is a fantastic opportunity for new students 

to the Academy to make friends, get to know the site and some of the staff before they 

start in September and take part in a range of activities that boost physical well-being, in 

particular. 

 

Summer School runs from 8.45am until 3.30pm from Monday 16th August – Friday 20th 

August and takes place on site at Jewellery Quarter Academy. Parents dropping off and 

collecting students should note that we are using Pope St for entrance and exit.  

 

We would like to remind parents and carers to make sure their child: 

- Brings a packed lunch 

- Brings a re-fillable water bottle so they can remain hydrated using our water 

fountains 

- Wears suitable and appropriate clothing to take part in sport, taking into account 

the weather (it is forecast to remain dry but be prepared!) 

 

for parents of Year 6 students joining us in September as part of our new Year 7 cohort, I 

look forward to personally welcoming your child on Monday and getting to know them 

throughout the week as they start their JQA journey. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

  

Mr J Barton 

Head of School 


